
Email Communication to GPD’s 
 
April 2010 
 
April 27: IMPORTANT REVISION WINTER 2010 Submission of Class Lists for Final 
Grades ALL DURATIONS DUE MAY 14 
 
On behalf of Charlotte Sheridan: 
 
Good Morning, 
After consultation with several Graduate Programs, we have extended our deadline date 
for all durations for Winter Term grades. The revised deadline is now May 14th. 
Please note, the FGS should now have all Graduate Record Forms for students graduating 
at the 2010 Spring Convocation. If you have any questions please contact Lorraine 
Sciamonte at lsciamonte@brocku.ca 
 
Thanks very much, 
Charlotte 
 
 


